October 15, 2019

Meeting Time: 12:00 p.m.

Meeting Place: Milner Community Health Care Activity Center

Members Present: 12 members present

Lunch Provided By: Kristine Morris/The Town Shoppe

1. The meeting was called to order by Rod Miller. Kristine Morris was thanked for providing the meal. Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as presented.

2. Treasurer's Report:

Checking Acct: \$16,485.15

PayPal: \$84.00

Savings Acct: \$8,550.61 5 Month CD: \$5,059.41 12 Month CD: \$5,061.94

New Business:

1. 2020 RBA Officers:

President: Freddie Rodkey Vice President: Rod Miller Treasurer: Rita Betts Secretary: Pat McIlrath

- 2. Brad Nelson has agreed to be the committee chair for the Summer's End Festival car show. Carrie Bright has agreed to be the committee chair for the Hornet Hustle.
- 3. It was decided to forgo having a December meeting. The November meeting will be the final meeting of the year and will be a holiday carry-in meeting. Rod and Bev Miller will be supplying the meat and potato dish.
- 4. There have been 91 coupon books sold to date.

Summer's end Festival Wrap-Up Report:

- Entertainment—Jenny Whitcomb would like to see the entertainment be moved for next year.
- Booths—Freddie Rodkey suggested moving booths from around circle drive to possibly accommodate the entertainment.
- Porta Pots—We have not received the bill as of yet. I called and left a message.
- New Ideas for next year—

Beer garden

Farmers market

Show a movie in pavilion

Moving the Hornet Hustle to Friday evening instead of Saturday morning

PA system

Have a dance with a DJ

There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned to Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 12:00 p.m. at the Milner Community Health Care Activity Center. This will be a carry-in and Rod and Bev Miller will be supplying the meat and potato dish.

Respectfully submitted, Rod Miller, President Patricia McIlrath, Secretary